

K. RUSSELL OR L. WALKER THE ALARM COMPANY, INC. PO BOX 748 LOS GATOS, CA 95031-0748



Dear K. Russell Or L. Walker,

As President of the Los Gatos Police Officers' Association (LGPOA), I would like to thank you for your generous donation. Please know that this has helped to further our efforts in building this community, and making our streets safer for our children, and those in need. It is because of your benevolence that we can continue our mission, and it is with great pride that we align our Association with your business. Your donation of \$500.00 is greatly appreciated.

Enclosed you will find your 2014 Business Supporter Decal. Please find a visible location on your storefront or office window to affix this decal. These have only been distributed to supporters like you, and we would like to see them and stop by to thank you throughout the year. I apologize for the lateness in distributing these, but our actual mailing was delayed until April. This was the first time we conducted such a mailing, so it should not happen again in the future. We thank you for your understanding. Please note that all additional gift items will be mailed to you separately.

I want you to know that you can always reach out to us should you have any concerns or suggestions that could either help our efforts, or bring about positive change. You are truly among the finest in our eyes, so let's work together to keep this line of communication open. May your business flourish throughout the year, and once again, thank you for being there when we needed you. We will strive to do the same should that moment arise.

Sincerely yours,

Kevin Elliott, President

Los Gatos Police Officers' Association